
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 NEW PLYMOUTH 

PART OPERATIVE DISTRICT PLAN 

 

 
On 24 June 2025, New Plymouth District Council 
approved the provisions of the New Plymouth 
Proposed District Plan that were beyond 
challenge. 

The Proposed District Plan will be operative in part 
from 29 August 2025 and will be known as the Part 
Operative District Plan. 

This notice is issued as per Clause 20(2) of 
Schedule 1, Resource Management Act 1991. 

Gareth Green 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 


